The Policy Council met on 3/14/16 at Hoss's Restaurant.

Introduction took place and a new Vice Chair selected. Melissa Toy offered to take the role of vice chairperson.

Minutes were looked at a motion made by Greg Pile and seconded by Elaina Knopsnyder.

Chairperson – Michelle Kimble

Vice Chairperson – Melissa Toy

Secretary - Ruth Mulnix

Program Reports -

Dave commented on the United Way Transportation.

Anne garrison gave the director's report on attendance is meeting its goal

Early Headstart/ Headstart is going to be Recruiting for the weeks of 4/4/16 to 4/8/16.

Meeting dates were discussed. Dates have been changed to the second Mondays of the month. Anne also said the Fiscal report is to come at a later time.

By- Laws had no changes if any changes are needed they will be brought up at the Tableland Board.

Motion to approve was made by Elaina Knopsnyder and seconded by Sara Buterbaugh.

Center Reports were given by: Tech. – They are still on the Music study. Meyersdale 1 – Bread study celebration was cancelled. Now starting the Exercise study.

Public Relations reports was given by: Sara Buterbaugh and they are still looking to hire some new people.

Community Reports were given by: Leslie Miller and Ann Kelly.

Sue Knarr said that they are also looking for teachers.

Old Business: Council went over the financial report for January.

Motion was made by Elaina Knopsndyer and seconded by Michelle Kimble.

No New Business.

New Policy Council Metting is April 11, 2016 at 11: 15 at Hoss's Restaurant.

Submitted by secretary: Ruth Mulnix